MICALAN

LANDSCAPE PROFESSIONALS

March 3, 2015

Mr. Robert Sproule

Village of Oak Park Public Works
201 South Blvd.

Oak Park, Illinois 60302

Re: Village of Oak Park Tree Watering Contract

Dear Mr. Sproule:

We would gladly accept the renewal for the 2015 Tree Watering contract. Based on the CPI increase
of 1.8% our hourly rate will increase to $40.72/hour for the 2015 season. We appreciate the working
relationship we have with the village and look forward to the years ahead.

Sincerely,

e f

Joe Juricic
Commercial Account Manager

2001 Des Plaines Ave, Forest Park, IL 60130 Ph 708-771-2299 Fax 708-771-4553
www.mcadamlandscape.com



